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Daughters of the King is an Order of the Episcopal Church open to any member of All Saints’ who
feels called to a commitment to prayer, service and evangelism. Our monthly meeting is devoted
to prayer, education and support of each other and our parish.

This year we sponsored a Quiet Day at the Benedictine Retreat Center in Cullman Alabama. We
completed a study of Women of the Bible and are beginning a study of Crazy Christians by Bishop
Curry.

Each member commits to daily prayer for our parish prayer list, our group prayer list and an
assigned group of parish members. Each member of the parish is prayed for daily.



